
From: Nancy Pruitt 

Sent: 
To: Raquel Tully 

Subject: RE: 

Tuesday, September 08,2009 11 55 AM 

Yes. This is the RAF for all of 2009. They have requested cancellation as an IXC in Docket No. 090363-TI. 
Please be sure Clerk's office is aware of payment and that David knows this is for 1/01/09 - 12/31/09. Many 
thanks. 
Nancy Pruitt 
Florida Public Setvice Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

850-41 3-61 28 (fax) 
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From: Raquel Tully 
Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2009 11:51 AM 
To: Nancy Pruitt 
Subject: 

I received a payment from Arrow Communications, in the amount of $700.00. Were you expecting this payment? 

9/10/2009 


